
 

VETERANS MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 
 
 Your committee was very pleased to offer to the community the dedication of the Service Memorial as part 
of this year’s July 4th celebration.  The idea for a suitable memorial dates back to the 2003 annual meeting. The 
capital campaign raised a total of $13,090 for the project.  Hard costs totaled $10,836 the balance of $2,254 was put 
toward defraying the previous town appropriations for this important project.   
 In addition to the many cash contributions the project received the following local businesses made 
significant in kind contributions to the project’s construction: Plainfield Construction Company, Longacre’s Nursery 
Center, Williams Lawn Care and Landscaping. 
 
Submitted, Carl Strong, James Longacre, Harold Jones, Stephen Taylor and Stephen Halleran, Service Memorial Committee 


